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Dear Parents/Carers           
 
During June, the school nurse will be coming to talk to all year 6 children about 
the physical and emotional stages which they will experience as they move 
towards and through puberty. 
 
She will talk to each class throughout the day for about an hour and during the 
session children will watch a number of film clips about the physical changes boys 
and girls experience as well as an introduction to how babies are made. There will 
be time for children to ask questions throughout the session and class teachers 
will be available if children want to ask questions later. 
 
If you would like to view the material which will be shown to the children, then 
please contact the school and we will arrange this.  This material is selected by 
the School Nurse Team and is used by them in all local schools. 
 
We encourage parents to continue discussions at home.  If you have any queries 
please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Mudd 
Year 6 Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 


